
 
 

SATELLITE BEACH LIONS FOUNDATION 
P.O. Box 372462 

Satellite Beach, Florida 32937 
 
 
Dear Melbourne Regional Chamber of Commerce, 
 
The Satellite Beach Lions Club will host its 29th Annual 
TOURNAMENT FOR SIGHT at the Habitat Golf Course in Valkaria on 
November 17, 2018.  We ask your assistance with a Corporate 
Sponsorship, hole sponsor ($75), team ($260), or donation of any 
gift(s) you feel appropriate on behalf of your business or 
organization.  Funds raised from the public at Lions’ activities 
are returned 100% to the community and other projects. 
 
Our club’s proposed annual Activities’ budget supports local, 
underprivileged sight and hearing cases; community-betterment 
projects like our education grants, scholarships for LEO and Home- 
School club members, Children’s Hunger Project, and Christmas food 
baskets; diabetes research; Serene Harbor; Brevard Association for 
the Advancement of the Blind; scout activities; and Florida Lions 
outreach programs.  The golf tournament is proposed to generate 
over $10,000 towards meeting this budget. 
 
Hole-sponsor signs will be placed on tee boxes.  You will also get 
the personal satisfaction that you assisted the club in its goal 
to fight the cause of the loss of things near and dear to fellow 
humans: sight, hearing, diabetes, environment, youth, and help for 
the less fortunate. 
 
On behalf of the Satellite Beach Lions Foundation, a 501(c)(3) 
organization (EIN 46-2104503), and the worthy causes aided, we 
thank you for your time and any assistance in our efforts to meet 
our programmed budget.  We are indeed grateful and most humbled by 
your dedicated support. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 signed 
 
Joseph Hauser 
Golf Committee Chair 
 
 
 
 


